Ref: KH/AC/JC/DukeofEdingburghBronze

14th March 2023

Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze Award



Dear Parent/Carer,

I am incredibly proud to see all of the wonderful activities our pupils are doing as part of their skills, volunteering and physical Duke of Edinburgh Award. I am amazed to see the diverse activities our pupils take part in both inside and outside of school.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring your child completes all sections of the award over the coming weeks. I am writing to update you on the next steps of the award.

I will be holding an information session on **Wednesday 22nd March 2023 3:15-4:00pm** to update pupils on next steps in the B Block training room.

In order to ensure that your child is prepared for the expedition section of the award, I will be hosting a training day during the Summer Term. This day will be from **8:50-3:15pm** and pupils will need to wear their outdoor PE kit. In this time your child will learn all of the essential skills necessary to safely participate in the expedition section of the award. Detail of the date your child must attend will be shared with you via a sticker in your child's planner.

Please return the consent form below to reception no later than Wednesday 22nd March 2023.

Please don't hesitate to email Miss A Clarke via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Kethons

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

West Midlands

Barr Beacon School



Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Consent Form

Child's name	
Child's form	
 I give permission for my child to attend the meeting on the Wedn My child's medical information and emergency contact details are that if there are any changes the school are not aware of then Houas a matter of urgency. 	correct and I will ensure
Signature	
Date	



Aldridge

Barr Beacon School Old Hall Lane